
          
Fort Calhoun Pioneer Ban   

 
 
 

FINAL INFORMATION -- 5th AND 6th GRADE BAND CONCERT 
 
 
Date:   Thursday, May 5, 2022   
  
Information Resource:  This same information can be found online at:  
https://www.fortcalhounschools.org/pioneer-pride/performing-arts/band-elementary/ 
 
Time:   7:30 is the start of the concert.  However:  Students need to arrive at the HIGH  
  SCHOOL BAND ROOM no later than 7:00 (earlier is fine) in order that 
  everyone may get their instrument tuned and receive final     
  instructions. 
 
 
Place:   Fort Calhoun High School gymnasium 
 
 
Attendance:  All students enrolled in 5th or 6th grade band class are required to be in   
 attendance. 
 
 
WHAT TO WEAR:  Students should dress up.  This will be considered a more formal   
 event than the contest some of the students attended in March.  No blue    
 jeans, please.  NO SHORTS.   Men should wear a belt and have their   
 shirts tucked in.  “Stage appropriate length” dresses or skirts are appropriate for  

Women OR high school ladies  often wear dress pants and  tucked in dress shirts, the  
 same as the men. 
Did we mention, NO SHORTS. 

 
 
Program:  The concert will feature both the 5th and 6th grade classes playing as    
 separate bands.  In addition, a few solos will also be presented from each class. 
 

 
ALL PARENTS ARE URGED TO BE IN ATTENDANCE TO HEAR THE 
PROGRESS THESE STUDENTS HAVE MADE.  EVERYONE ELSE—
RELATIVES AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC—IS ALSO CORDIALLY INVITED 
TO ATTEND.  THERE IS NO ADMISSION CHARGE. 
 
 
        Thank You, 
 
 
        Molly Geisler 

Mark A. Jones 
        Elementary Band Directors 
 

Fort  Calhoun  Pioneer  Band 
Fort Calhoun Community Schools, 5876 County Road P43, Box 430, Fort Calhoun, NE 68023 

Phone: 402-468-5591;  Fax: 402-468-5593;  E-mail:  mjones@ftcpioneers.org 

“Pioneer” Band:  A  Tradition of  Quality,  Class,  and  Pride. 


